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Following conversations with the Graduate Student Assembly (GSA) and the Graduate and Professional Student
Senate (GPSS), the provost has approved additional funds for a pilot program in 2016-2017 to explore the
possibility of extended access to Sterling Memorial Library (SML) and Bass Library.  Beginning on May 11, under
the pilot, SML will stay open later on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday evenings, while late night hours on
Thursdays in SML will continue as usual. During October and spring breaks, both Bass and SML will offer extended
hours during the week. For more details, please check the library hours website here.  [1]
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